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October 9, 1

Nroolis Dxploration Combany
406 Denver Concor Hldg.
Denver, Colorado 80203

Dear Bill:

Your letter ¢f Saptember 24th has been referred to me.
As you perhaps raalized, the bepte mber 13, 1974,
“panorandanw’ tegaether with the uamputer plLﬂtOut which
wont out from this office was part of a nassive, state-
wide mailing. Since gnveral thousand wolls were in=-
volved, it was impossible to matae a case-by-~case review.
In the case of vour Towndraw well, it was included
because the plugging recort (0-103) had not heen eporoved,
and tha reason for this is that no incspection has yet
been made - due in part to the fact that we have not

been advised that abandonment ic completed.

I have been in the Raton area several times this year
andl hope to be back again before snow flies. Your Town-
draw wel] is now a top priority inspection objective
there. If vou have any recommendations couccrﬁinq a
route to be followed in reaching this location, please
advise accordingly.

Yours truly,

CARL ULVOG, Senior Geologist

0il & Gas Inspector
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